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Re: @mﬁ:lstfatln application

Dear Florene:

Please find attached for filing OGX Resources’ amendment to an
application that we filed on August 15th. | mistaking type the wrong township.

NOTICE Of CONFIDENTIALITY

THE INFORMATION CONTAINED TN THIS FACSTMILE MESSAGE IS CONFIDENTIAL AND TN-
TENDED FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAT., OR ENTITY NAMED ABOVE, IF THE READER OF
THIS MESSAGE 18 NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, OR THE EMPLOYEE OR AGENT RESPON-
STBLE FOR DELIVERING IT TO THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HERERY NOTIFIED
THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTTON, COPYING, OR UNAUTHORIZED USE OF THIS
COMMUNICATION 1S STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECELVED THIS FACSIMILE IN
ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY THE SENDER TMMEDIATELY BY TELEPHONE AND RETURN THE
FACSIMILE TO THE SENDER AT THE ABOVE ADDRESS, THANK YOU,
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. KELLAHIN & KELLAHIN
Attorney at Law

W. THOMAS KELLAHIN

F
SANTA FE, NEW MeXxico 87501 xéfﬂﬁi@ffxﬁﬁo@r

August 18, 2006
HAND DELIVERED

Mr. Mark E. Fesmire, Director
Qil Conservation Division
1220 South Saint Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Re:  Amended Administrative Application of OGX Resources LLC
for approval of an uporthodox gas well location
Malaga-Morrow Gas Pool,

Eddy County, New Mexico

Vasquez Well No. 1(API#30-015-23850)
2310 feet FSL and 1980 feet FEL (Unit J)
Section 11, T24S, R28E

Dear Mr. Fesmire:

This letter amends the administrative application filed on August 15, 2006 on behalf of
OGX Resources LLC in order to correct a typographical error in the description of the township
that mistaking stated “T22S R26E instead of the correct township “T24S R28E”

We are re-notifying all the parties with a notice letter dated August 18, 2008 and advising
that if they have any objection it must be filed with the Division within 20-days of that date.

. Thomas Kellahin

cC! OGX Resources LLC
Attn: Brian Ramey




